
VILLAGE HALL UPDATE. JANUARY 2019 

Clungunford Sports and Social Club Membership 

An Extraordinary meeting of the members was held on the 10th 

December 2018. There, they voted by over 90% to amalgamate 

the operational and management functions of the Club and The 

Parish Hall. As a result, membership fees are no longer required 

from 1st January 2019.Following the refurbishment, all the existing 

events and functions held at the hall will continue with hopefully 

lots of new and exciting ones too. 

Saturday Dancing Moving to Onibury 

Remember, during the refurbishment the Saturday Dancing will 

temporarily be moving to Onibury Village Hall. 

Bar Opening Hours January to March 2019 

During the hall refurbishment we will be running the bar with 

limited opening hours and staffed by volunteers as follows: 

1st January to 7th January- CLOSED FOR BUILDING WORK 

PREPARATION. 

From week commencing 7th January ….. 

• Tuesday:   8pm-10pm 

• Thursday:  8pm-10pm 

• Friday:       8pm-10pm. 

• Saturday:   8pm-10pm. 
 

Please pop in, say hello, have a drink and share any ideas for 

future developments or events that you would like to see. 

IS THERE A COMMUNITY MINDED VOLUNTEER INSIDE YOU? 

Would you like to get more involved with village life? We are 

looking for bar volunteers and event coordinators to muck in with 

the rest of us amateurs! Please contact David or Madelene 

Wilkinson on 660854. 

Until next time……… 

If you would like to discuss any of the content please contact 

Elizabeth Lyster (Secretary) on 660152 or see 

www.Clungunford.com 

No more membership fees 

required. 
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